Mark Baldry

From:

Bower, Nick [Nick.Bower@lancashire.gov.uk]

Sent:

27 September 2013 14:00

To:

Mark Baldry

Subject: 3/2013/0691 Elmridge Farm

Mark.

Wayne Selway has made some comments on the planning application at Elmridge Farm and has asked me to forward these to you:

Dear Mark

3/2013/0691 Elmridge Farm

As you are aware, this application is a resubmission of application number 3/2013/0100 on which I provided comments dated 11th March 2013.

The applicant has sought to address some of the concerns raised in my report concerning the design of the the proposed agricultural building e.g. additional access points have been provided, an overhang has been added to the eaves, and the height has been reduced.

All other comments in my earlier report remain unchanged.

I apologise for the delay in sending these comments.

Regards

Wayne

Nick Bower **Estates Surveyor Property Group** Lancashire County Council, Preston PR1 8RE Telephone 01772 5 33895

Fax: 01772 5 33165

Email: nick.bower@lancashire.gov.uk Website: www.lancashire.gov.uk

This e-mail contains information intended for the addressee only.

It may be confidential and may be the subject of legal and/or professional privilege.

If you are not the addressee you are not authorised to disseminate, distribute, copy or use this e-mail or any attachment to it.

The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and unless specifically stated or followed up in writing, the content cannot be taken to form a contract or to be an expression of the County Council's position.

Lancashire County Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email.

Lancashire County Council has taken reasonable steps to ensure that outgoing communications do not contain malicious software and it is your responsibility to carry out any checks on this email before accepting the email and opening attachments.